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IFB No. 2024-02 

Galvanized Pipes 
Response to Inquiries No. 2 

 
This addendum serves to revise the previously issued bid documents and/or provides additional 
information for informational purposes. In cases where the responses below result in modifications to 
the bid documents, please consider them as amendments to the original IFB 2024-02. The following 
responses address RFIs received from potential bidder on May 23, 2024. 
 

 
 

QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 

Questions from May 23, 2024: 
1. Can I request for a one-week extension to get 

more answers from our suppliers? 
 

The bid opening date and time has changed, 
now to read: 
 
June 10, 2024, at 10 am. 
 
 

Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that  any 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders during the 
solicitation process. 
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